2 EDITION

FROM THE PRESIDENT

May was yet another busy month at the Weld Club, with a number of standout events including the annual Mother’s Day
brunch on May 8 and the James Bond themed dinner on May 12. In addition to this a number of interest group outings
including the Walking Group and the Motoring Enthusiasts Group meant there was plenty to keep Club Members occupied
during the month.

Last Friday evening I had the pleasure of attending one of the highlights of the Weld Club social calendar, the annual Father's
and Daughter's Dinner. This is the perfect opportunity for Members to spend an evening at the Club with their daughters,
daughters-in-law, grand-daughters and God-daughters. I would like to record a special thank you to Steve Carre for proposing
the toast to the daughters and to his daughter Eliza for her thoughtful response.

An important part of Club life is the interest groups and the fellowship they create amongst Members. There are number of
well-established groups at the Club that provide Members with a particular interest to share their passion for it with others.
These include the Billiards Group, Book Group, Bridge Players and Classical Music Groups together with more recently
established interest groups such as the Motoring Group, Club Choir and the Walking Group. Such is the success of these
interest groups the House Sub-Committee is keen to establish several more, starting with a Chess Group. Iinvite any Member
with a strong interest in the game of chess who is willing to introduce their passion to other Members to contact either myself
or the Secretary to discuss the opportunity to start a Chess Group in the second half of the year.

At last month’s Committee Meeting, unusually and for the first time in several years, there were no new membership
nominations to consider at the meeting. You will recall my predecessor, John Prevost, wrote to each Member on the topic of
membership during his Presidency and now that we emerge from the disruption to our lives that COVID has brought over
the past two and a half years I remind all Members to look among their friendship circles to see if there is someone who may
enjoy all the benefits that membership of the Club brings with it. More than ever the Club continues to provide a place of safe
and trusted social interaction. I am always available to any Member to talk through in confidence the steps required to bring
forward a membership nomination and if the scheduled times of the Procedures Meetings are not convenient, happy to discuss
a mutually agreeable time to meet. Members are always welcome to contact me via my direct email address
president@weldclub.org.au or through the Secretary, Hugh Stowell.

Mike Best

FROM THE SECRETARY

“Say Cheese”. News that should bring a smile to Members’ faces is the announcement in this newsletter that a selection of
cheeses and salads on the sideboard will return on Thursdays and Fridays in the Members” Dining Room after the long
weekend, commencing Thursday 9 June. A number of Members have approached me about the great enjoyment of selecting
cheese and fruit from the sideboard and now that arrangements at the Club are returning to “pre-COVID” I am delighted that
Chef is able to reintroduce this long standing tradition in the Dining Room. When there is evidence of sufficient return of
patronage of the Dining Room on the earlier days in the week, the cheese and salad table will be made available Monday to
Friday.

One of the quiet achievers on the staff is the housekeeper, Helen Agathangelou, who recently celebrated her 15th anniversary
of service at the Club. Helen works tirelessly, servicing the bedrooms and public rooms of the Club House while also ensuring
those Members enjoying the billiard room never go hungry or thirsty. I invite Members when they see Helen in the hallways
to acknowledge her and her contribution towards the amenity of the Club.

Hugh Stowell
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PUBLIC HOLIDAY REMINDER
WESTERN AUSTRALIA DAY
MONDAY 6 JUNE 2022

Members are reminded the Club House will be closed on Monday 6 June in observance of the Western Australia Day public
holiday. Normal services will resume with breakfast from 7.00 am on Tuesday 7 June following the public holiday.

DINING ARRANGEMENTS

Members are reminded that when visiting the Club House the indoor mask mandate has been removed and the
requirement to produce proof of vaccination is no longer required.

Capacity and density limits have been removed, which means that those Members wishing to book the Wine Room for
example may now have up to 12 guests in the room and that further places will become available for all Club events.

Full buffet service has returned in the Members Dining Room five days a week and dining hours are now:

Breakfast
Monday to Friday in The Verandah from 7.00 am.
Jacket & tie optional.

Lunch

Members’ Dining Room - Monday to Friday from 12.30 pm.
The Verandah - Monday to Friday from 12 noon.

Jacket & tie required.

Dinner
Wednesday to Saturday in The Verandah from 6.00 pm.
Jacket required & ties optional.

To make bookings in advance for either The Verandah or the Members’ Dining Room please send the details of your
requirements via email to reception@weldclub.org.au or telephone the Club during office hours on 9323 7000.

RETURN OF THE CHEESE & SALAD TABLE
MEMBERS’ DINING ROOM
FROM THURSDAY 9 JUNE 2022

The Chef is pleased to announce that cheese and fruit will be reinstated in the Members Dining Room on the sideboard
after the long weekend on Thursday 9 June and will then be available for the enjoyment of Members and their guests during
each lunch service on Thursdays and Fridays. This is all part of steps being taken to return to some of the traditions enjoyed
at lunch that had to be removed because of COVID protocols and restrictions.

At the same time a selection of salads will return on Thursdays and Fridays for Members to enjoy as an accompaniment to
their main course or as a light lunch alternative. When patronage of the Dining Room returns to normal levels on the
remaining days of the week it is intended to reinstate these arrangements on those days as well.

2022 MEMBERSHIP BOOK
COLLECTION REMINDER

Members are reminded that the 2022 Edition of the Membership Handbook featuring a current List of Members and the
Club’s By-Laws is available for collection from the Club House. To maintain the confidentiality of the Membership Book,
Members are invited to collect their copy in person from the Membership Manager’s Office between the hours of 9.00 am
to 5.00 pm, Monday thru Friday, excluding public holidays. Pursuant to By-Law 18 on Privacy and Confidentiality,
Members will be asked by the Membership Manager to sign for their copy of the handbook. Collection of handbook from
the Membership Manager’s Office also provides an opportunity to vote in the Ballot announced in this month’s
Membership Report.
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PAINTINGS ON LOAN FROM JANET HOLMES A COURT COLLECTION

Following last year’s exhibition, Art and Images Across Three Centuries, two paintings from
the Janet Holmes a Court Collection by mother and daughter artists Dorothy Robinson
Napangardi and Julie Robinson, remained on loan in the Members Dining Room. These
paintings have been recently returned as they were required for another exhibition.

Fortunately, however, two paintings by George Haynes from the Collection have now
been loaned to the Club. Haynes is one of the best known current Western Australian
artists and he has a national following. He makes a sophisticated use of colour and light
to produce dramatic images. This technique is apparent in the two loan paintings, On the
Horizon and In Principio 1, both depicting moonlit night skies.

The paintings are situated in the Members Dining Room and the Club expresses its
appreciation to Janet Holmes a Court for the opportunity to display the paintings.

Chris Humphry - Chairman, Art Sub-Committee

A2

SEAFOOD LUNCH FOR MIXED COMPANY
THE VERANDAH
WEDNESDAY 1 JUNE 2022

The next monthly Seafood Lunch for mixed company in The Verandah falls on Wednesday 1 June. The menu features tiered
platters of freshly shucked oysters, shelled prawns and salmon followed by a choice of lobster or market fish for the main
course.

For those Members wishing to plan ahead the following lunch will be held on Wednesday 6 July 2022.

Due to the popularity of this event, bookings in advance are essential and can be made by telephoning reception during
normal office hours on 9323 7000 or via an email to reception@weldclub.org.au

CLASSIC CAR & MOTORING GROUP TABLE LUNCH
WEDNESDAY 8 JUNE 2022

Thank you to those Members of the Motoring Enthusiasts” Group who supported the Gingin British car day event. We were
blessed with near perfect weather and a great day viewing a variety of British motoring marques. The Club did us proud
with a superb motorists” breakfast prior to the run up to Gingin and sumptuous handsome hampers to enjoy for lunch. It
was a great day out and one which I look forward to repeating again next year.

Winter however is not conducive to outdoor events or viewing car collections on cold winter evenings and so for June and
July our events move indoors. This month I am proposing that those Members of the Motoring Enthusiasts” group, who
are interested, join together for luncheon in the Members” Dining Room on Wednesday 8t June where we can discuss
informally matters automotive. Come and join fellow Members and perhaps share, what is your dream car?, what was the
first car you owned? Or what was the worst car you have driven?, I am sure the stories are endless and would be of interest
to us all. I propose that we all meet in the Members Bar at 12.15 pm, prior to taking our seats for luncheon at 12.45 pm.

Subscription can be made with an email to Events Manager, Emma Madigan, via events@weldclub.org.au or by
telephoning 9323 7000 and ask to be placed on the Motoring Group Table.

Neil Williamson — Convenor
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WINE GROUP DINNER
TUESDAY 14 JUNE 2022

Limited places remain for the Wine Group Dinner on Tuesday 14 June 2022 commencing at 7.00 pm. At the request of the
Convener, Members may each invite one gentleman guest whose name will be placed on a waiting list. If there are less than
24 Members attending as of the Friday prior to the dinner, then guests will be invited to attend in order of their names
being placed on the waiting list. Dress is jacket and tie.

Subscriptions can be made on the subscription form, or with the Events Manager, Emma Madigan, in an email to
events@weldclub.org.au or via the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au

SEAFOOD LUNCH IN THE MEMBERS’ DINING ROOM
MEMBERS & GENTLEMEN GUESTS
WEDNESDAY 15 JUNE 2022

The next Seafood Lunch in the Members” Dining Room will be held on Wednesday 15 June 2022. Tiered platters of freshly
shucked oysters, fresh market king prawns, and smoked salmon will be served at the tables, after which Members may
enjoy a range of hot seafood dishes and baked whole fresh fish from the buffet.

This is an excellent opportunity for Members to host gentlemen guests at the Club. A special charge of $56.00 per person
applies on Seafood Lunch days.

Due to the popularity of this event, bookings in advance are essential and can be made by telephoning reception during
normal office hours on 9323 7000 or via an email to reception@weldclub.org.au

YOUNGER MEMBERS ANNUAL DINNER
MEMBERS AND GENTLEMEN GUESTS
FRIDAY 17 JUNE 2022

The Younger Members Convener, Mitchell Wells, extends an invitation to Members to subscribe to this year’s Annual
Younger Members Dinner on Friday 17 June 2022, which provides Younger Members with an opportunity to show case
the Club to their friends.

A three course menu will be paired with wines from the reserve cellar. Following the dinner the Billiard Room and
Members’ Bar will be open together with the refurbished First Floor Verandah for those who wish to bring a cigar to enjoy
with fine brandy and ports. The evening will commence with pre-dinner drinks at 7.00 pm and dinner will follow at 7.30
pm. Dress is black tie.

Subscription can be made by completing the enclosed subscription form or subscribe with an email to the Events Manager,
Emma Madigan, via events@weldclub.org.au or by visiting the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au

FAMOUS MENUS IN HISTORY DINNER

THE DUKE OF WELLINGTON’S WATERLOO BANQUET
THE ANNIVERSARY OF THE BATTLE OF WATERLOO
SATURDAY 18 JUNE 2022

Limited places remain for the fourth in the series of Famous Menus in History.
This will capture the essence of the Waterloo banquet that was served in 1820,
given the actual menu ran to several pages, and will be presented as a five-course
banquet menu paired with wines from the reserve cellar.

Subscription is open to Members and up to three guests. The evening will
commence with pre-dinner drinks at 7.00 pm and the dress is Black Tie. The
anticipated cost will be $190.00 per person.

Subscriptions can either be made on the enclosed subscription form or directly with the Events Manager, Emma Madigan,
via email to events@weldclub.org.au
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NOMINATION PROCEDURES SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING
THURSDAY 23 JUNE 2022 at 12 noon

The first step towards nominating a candidate for membership is to attend a meeting with the Procedures Sub-Committee,
comprising the President and Vice-President.

The next meeting will be held at 12 noon on Thursday 23 June 2022. Members wishing to attend may do so by contacting
the Secretary, Hugh Stowell, on 9323 7001 or the Membership Manager, Susan Yagmich on 9323 7002. Members may refer
to Rule II on pages 3 and 4 of the “Rules of The Weld Club” booklet for further information on the nomination and election
process.

MID-WINTER DINNER
LET IT SNOW, LET IT SNOW, LET IT SNOW
FRIDAY 24 JUNE 2022

Limited places remain for this year’s Mid-Winter Dinner where the Dining Room will become an Ice Castle dressed in
white and filled with snow and The Weld Club Choir will provide an interlude of music under the direction of Choir
Master, Christophe Karas. A three-course themed menu presented by Chef, Clayton Green, will be paired with wines from
the cellar.

The evening will commence with pre-dinner drinks from 7.00 pm for dinner at 7.30 pm. Members are reminded that in
addition to their partners they may extend an invitation to the widows of former Members to join their table as guests of
the Club.

Dress is black tie. Members are invited to complete the enclosed subscription form or subscribe on an email to the Events
Manager, Emma Madigan, via events@weldclub.org.au noting that bookings will be confirmed in order of receipt or by
visiting the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au

WA HISTORY INTEREST GROUP FORUM - NOTE NEW TOPIC
HMS HOOD: THE BRITISH BATTLECRUISER

GUEST SPEAKER: CLUB MEMBER NIGEL ROGERS

MONDAY 27 JUNE 2022

We would like to inform Members that Mr Boyd Peters who was going to speak about the History of the First Pipe Organ
in Western Australia has to defer his address due to commitments overseas. However, we are pleased to advise that
Members and guests are invited to subscribe to an address by Club Member, Nigel Rogers, on the HMS Hood: The British
Battlecruiser which visited Fremantle and Albany 98 years ago during 1924 at a WA History Lunch on Monday 27 June
2022.

The presentation by Nigel Rogers will cover the entire history of HMS Hood from its
construction through to its eventual loss at the Battle of the Denmark Strait in May
1941. The 1924 ‘Empire Cruise’ of HMS Hood will also be covered in detail, which
included port visits to all major Australian cities, including Fremantle in February
1924, ninety-eight years ago.

“It was eighty-one years ago, that the British Battlecruiser HMS Hood and the German
Battleship Bismarck fought what was, arguably, one of the most famous surface
engagements of the Second World War. In an instant on the morning of May 24th
1941, the Royal Navy lost the symbolic flagship of its fleet and 1,415 crew who were on board, with only three survivors.
The Battleship Bismarck, which would have otherwise had an interesting but unremarkable history, was transformed into
one of the most well-known ships of the war. In much the same way that the loss of the Hindenburg brought a spectacular
end to the era of the airship as a credible flying machine, the loss of the Hood marked the end of the Battlecruiser as a
credible fighting machine.” - William | Jurens - International Naval Research Organisation.

The address will commence at 12 noon (sharp) in The Verandah Room and after question time a two-course lunch will
following the Members” Dining Room. Dress is jacket and tie. Subscriptions can be made on the subscription form, or with
the Events Manger, Emma Madigan in an email to events@weldclub.org.au or via the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au

Rodger Gibson-Convener
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ART GALLERY OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA ROOF TOP
PRIVATE TOUR WITH THE GALLERY DIRECTOR
WEDNESDAY 29 JUNE 2022

Members will recall the tour to the Art Gallery of WA had to be postponed due to COVID restrictions. We are now pleased
to inform Members and their partners that the Club has been able to reschedule this event for Wednesday 29 June. The
evening will commence with a private tour of the recently opened rooftop of the Art Gallery of Western Australia hosted
by the Gallery’s new Director, Colin Walker. A dinner at the Club House will follow the tour dinner during which the
Director will speak about his vision for the Art Gallery in the years ahead.

In November last year the rooftop of the Gallery was officially opened and recognises the completion of the original
architectural intention for the 1979 design building, which was imagined by architect Charles Sierakowski as a vantage
point for looking out. The new rooftop area includes an interior gallery, an outdoor sculpture walk, a bar and a 34 metre
contemporary Aboriginal art piece by Christopher Pease.

The Director, Colin Walker, is originally from Liverpool and took over the directorship of AGWA in 2019, initially in an
acting capacity and very recently in an official capacity. Prior to this Colin Walker held senior roles in the Department of
Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries. programs. During his address at dinner he will share his vision to use
the Gallery’s full range of assets to make it fully sustainable, including having a strong music and performing arts program.

The evening will commence with Members and their partners assembling at the Club House for a short coach transfer to
the Gallery at 5.30 pm. After a welcome by the Director of the Gallery a tour of the new rooftop will ensue with drinks
service throughout. Following the return journey to the Club House, a two course dinner will be served in the Dining Room
during which the Director will give his address.

This event is open to Members and their partners and the dress is jacket and tie. It is anticipated a charge of $130.00 per
person will apply, including coach transfers, drinks at the Gallery and a two-course dinner including wine. Subscriptions
can be made on the subscription form enclosed, or with the Events Manager, Emma Madigan, via an email to
events@weldclub.org.au

WCWG EVENING WALK
ST GEORGE’S CATHEDRAL & STATE BUILDINGS
FRIDAY 1 JULY 2022

The WCWG is pleased to announce the next walk on the walking calendar. This is our first evening walk for the group and
will comprise private tours of both St George’s Cathedral, followed by a private tour of the State Buildings, Como Hotel
and Mello House, finishing back at the Club for a Winter truffle and burgundy dinner.

Walk Summary:

Date: Friday 1 July 2022

Time: 4.45 pm, starting in the foyer of the Club

Grade: 1-2, easy (for the walk, please assume walking and standing)

Duration: This is a 2-hour walk, with a sit-down dinner to follow

Dress: Jacket, tie optional

Weather: Depending on the day, you may need to bring an umbrella
and coat

Walk Details:

We have arranged a private tour of St George’s Cathedral, including areas not normally available to the public and
churchgoers. The tour will be led by the Dean and Club Member, The Very Rev. Chris Chataway. This promises to offer a
fascinating insight into the history and workings of the Cathedral.

Following on from the Cathedral tour, we will walk to the adjacent State Buildings to meet with Club Member, Adrian Fini
OAM, who will take us on a private tour of the State Buildings, the Como Hotel and Mello House, explaining the story of
this remarkable development.

At the conclusion of this tour, we will make our way back to the Club to enjoy a Winter Truffle and Burgundy dinner
curated by the Club’s executive Chef Clayton Green. The evening is expected to conclude at 10.00 pm.

Subscriptions can be made on the subscription form, or with the Events Manager, Emma Madigan, in an email to
events@weldclub.org.au

Steve Carre - Convenor
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ANNUAL WINE DINNER - THE BEST OF MARGARET RIVER

GUEST OF HONOUR: WINE WRITER, ERIN LARKIN

FEATURING VISITING CHEFS FROM LEEUWIN ESTATE, VASSE FELIX
& VOYAGER WINERIES

FRIDAY 8 JULY 2022

The Wine Sub-Committee is pleased to announce the arrangements for its Annual Wine Dinner on Friday 8 July 2022. The
dinner will once again be a marriage of the best of Western Australian produce and the very best of premium West
Australian wines. In keeping with this theme, this year’s Guest of Honour will be Erin Larkin, who was recently appointed
as a wine reviewer for Robert Parker’s magazine the Wine Advocate and formally was the West Australian Editor for the
James Halliday Wine Guide.

In addition Executive Chef, Clayton Green, has received commitment from the Chefs from Leeuwin Estate, Vasse Felix and
Voyager Wineries to journey up to Perth and each produce a course for the dinner using Margaret River produce paired
with a museum wines from their wineries. It will be bringing together the very best of each of their estate restaurants for
one special evening of collaboration at The Weld Club. The Club’s own brigade of chefs will also produce one of the
courses, which will be paired with a Margaret River museum wine from the Club’s cellar.

In anticipation of the strong interest in this event following the success of last year’s dinner this will again be a Members’
Only Event. Dress in Black Tie. The Club is grateful to the wineries participating in the dinner, which because of the
generosity with museum wines from the own cellars, it is anticipated the charge to each Member’s house account for the
dinner will now be approximately $185 - $195 per person.

Members are invited to book directly with the Events Manager, Emma Madigan via events@weldclub.org.au or on the
attached event booking from. Places will be reserved on a first come, first serve basis.

BASTILLE DAY DINNER
VIVA LA FRANCE & VIVA THE CLUBS IN PARIS
THURSDAY 14 JULY 2022

Members are reminded to reserve a table for a degustation menu of French cuisine drawn from the three leading Club’s in
Paris, namely the Jockey Club, the Traveller's Club and the Cercle de L'Union Interallee to mark Bastille Day in the
Members’ Dining Room on Thursday 14 July 2022. Chef, Clayton Green will be replicating signature dishes from the three
Clubs in a menu spanning five courses, complemented by a list of French wines. The evening will commence with a glass
of Pol Roger champagne served on arrival.

Menu

Tartare de Filet de Boeuf, oeuf de Caille
steak tartare, quail egg

Escargot de Bourgogne
garlic butter sautéed snail, puff pastry

*%kk

Homard d’eau douce sur un croustillant de pied de porc aux cépes et Iégumes croquants
fresh water crayfish, pigs trotter, porcini mushroom, spring vegetables

(The Cercle de I'Union interalliée - Paris)

*k%

Canard Roti, truffle, rhubarbe, betterrave, a 1a orange sauce
roast duck breast, truffle, rhubarb, beetroot, orange sauce

(The Travellers Club, Paris)

*k%

Le Dauphin Soumaintrain,
St. Angur bleu, paté de poire
washrind and blue cheese, pear paste, sour dough bread

*k%

Blanc-manger aux amandes
almond milk, raspberries, praline, pistachio ice cream

(Jockey Club, Paris)
Bookings are available for tables of two or up to eight persons and dining times will be staggered between 6.30 pm and
8.00 pm. Please complete the attached subscription form or subscribe in an email to the Events Manager, Emma Madigan,
via events@weldclub.org.au. Please note places are limited and that bookings will be confirmed in order of receipt.
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FATHERS’ & SONS’ DINNER
FRIDAY 29 JULY 2022

Subscriptions are now open for the Fathers” and Sons” Dinner on Friday 29 July 2022. This event is open to fathers and
their sons or grandsons. A Member who is the son of a non-member father may of course also bring him as a guest as well.

The evening will commence with drinks at 7.00 pm and will be followed by a three-course dinner with wines from the
reserve cellar. Dress is black tie.

Please complete the attached subscription form or subscribe in an email to the Events Manager, Emma Madigan, via
events@weldclub.org.au or by visiting the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au . Please note that bookings will be
confirmed in order of receipt.

SIR FRANCIS BURT MEMORIAL ORGAN CONCERT
ST GEORGE’S ANGLICAN CATHEDRAL
THURSDAY 11 AUGUST 2022

Members and partners are invited to subscribe to the Sir Francis Burt Memorial
Organ Concert on Thursday 11 August 2022. Thomas Wilson of St Mary’s
Cathedral, Sydney, will be visiting Perth to play on the Cathedrals’ magnificent
West Organ.

The program includes bold, exciting music by renowned composers, including Louis Vierne, Frank Martin, Edward C
Bairstow and Henri Mulet.

The evening will commence with pre-dinner drinks from 5.45 pm at the Club House, and following a pre-concert two-
course meal including wine, Members and partners will then enjoy the short stroll to the St George’s Cathedral for the
7.30 pm curtain. The cost of subscription is $107.00 per person including a two course pre-concert supper with wines and
general admission tickets at the concert. A restricted number of seats have been acquired for the concert and at this time
bookings are limited to Members and their partners.

Subscriptions can be made on the subscription form, or with the Events Manger, Emma Madigan in an email to
events@weldclub.org.au or via the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au

ANNUAL GAME DINNER
MEMBERS & GENTLEMEN GUESTS
FRIDAY 12 AUGUST 2022

Places are now open for Members wishing to subscribe to the annual Game Dinner on Friday 12 August 2022. The evening
will commence with the traditional piping in of the haggis dish prior to the reading of “Ode to the Haggis” and the toast
with a wee dram of single malt whisky.

The dinner is open to Members and gentlemen guests and is an ideal evening for Members to introduce their sons and
grandsons to the customs of a Game Dinner. The evening will commence with mulled wine served at seated places in
front of the fires in the Wittenoom Room at 7.00 pm before the bagpipes lead everyone into dinner in the Members” Dining
Room at 7.30 pm. Dress is black tie or kilt.

Please complete the attached subscription form or subscribe in an email to the Events Manager, Emma Madigan, via
events@weldclub.org.au or by visiting the Club’s website www.weldclub.org.au .

PRESIDENT’S DINNER
MEMBER ONLY EVENT
FRIDAY 26 AUGUST 2022

Members can now subscribe for the President’s Dinner on Friday 26 August 2022. The evening will commence with pre-
dinner drinks in the Wittenoom Room at 7.00 pm to then move through for a three course dinner in the Members’ Dining
Room. This is a Member only event and new Members are encouraged to attend with their proposers. Dress is black tie.
An announcement concerning the guest speaker will be made in the July Newsletter.

Subscription can be made with the Events Manager, Emma Madigan, in an email to events@weldclub.org.au or by visiting
the Club’s website at www.weldclub.org.au
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THE VERANDAH

TRUFFLE AND BURGUNDY DINNERS
THE VERANDAH
THURSDAY 30 JUNE - SATURDAY 2 JULY 2022

Members are invited to reserve a table in The Verandah for a special Truffle and Burgundy Degustation Menu featuring
Stone Barn Manjimup Truffles matched with Burgundy wines from the Cellar. The menu will be available on the evenings
of Thursday 30 June, Friday 1 July and Saturday 2 July.

Menu

Paul Bocuse’s Truffle Soup VGE
chicken consommé, truffle, foie gras, puff pastry

2019 Alain Geoffrey Chablis

*k%

Dhufish and Rottnest Island Scallop
kipfler potato ragout, baby leeks, truffle, serrano jamon, tarragon butter

2019 Bouchard Peres & Fils White Bourgogne

*%kk

Slow Roasted Wagin Duck
shiraz and marri honey glaze, truffle and sunchoke emulsion, roast hazelnuts

2018 Moillard-Grivot Rouge

*%kk

Cowaramup Beef Tenderloin
native pepper leaf, shimeji mushroom, asparagus
truffle and bone marrow brown butter, Limeburners single malt whiskey sauce

2015 Chateau de Lamargue Bordeaux

*%kk

Truffle Layered Halls Suzette Pont I'Evéque style Cheese
vanilla bean roasted quince, southwest honeycomb, walnut bread

2015 Chateau de Lamargue Bordeaux

*%kk

Weiss White Chocolate and Truffle Mousse
tonka bean ice cream, chocolate salted caramel crumb, fig and muscat gel

2016 Chartreuse de Coutet Sauterne

The cost for the menu only is $145.00 per person and with the paired wines is $229.00 per person. Bookings for dinner in
advance will be both appreciated and essential and can be made with reception via reception@weldclub.org.au or by
telephoning 9323 7000.
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